
YEAR 5 CHILDREN ONLY 

 

Your child will need to wear a shirt and tie from September. 

This needs to be a white, stiff collared shirt. 

The tie you can purchase from our school uniform shop 

which is accessible via our website  

www.beaconprimaryacademy.org at a cost of £3.75. 

 

If you need any assistance please speak to Mrs Crow. 
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